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NOTICE TO TOBACCO TAX COLLECTORS

2004 MANITOBA BUDGET

The following changes effecting the filing of tobacco tax returns were announced in the
2004 Budget:

•  All tobacco tax collectors will no longer receive a commission, effective with the June
tax return, which is due July 20, 2004.

•  A 10% late filing penalty will apply on all late remittances received after June 30,
2004.

For further information, please contact Manitoba Finance – Taxation Division:

In Winnipeg (204) 945-5603 or Manitoba toll free 1-800-782-0318
In Brandon (204) 726-6153 or Manitoba toll free 1-800-275-9290
E-mail MBTax@gov.mb.ca
Web Site www.gov.mb.ca/finance/taxation
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